
Season’s Greetings from 

your LOCAL 1479  

At this joyous time of year, we are grateful for all the work 

that you do. We wish you abundance, happiness, and peace 

in a new year filled with hope. We hope you and all your 

coworkers, Local 1479 members, family, and friends have a 

lovely holiday season filled with joy and meaning. 

Our relationship with you is one of the things we treasure. It 

has been an honour and a valuable experience for us all. 

We wish you a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year filled with all good 

things.   

Sincerely,  

Your Local 1479 Executives and Committee Members 

 

Happy Retirement  

It is with a very heavy heart that we bid a farewell to Darlene Keating 

and Steve Carmichael over the Christmas Holidays.  Steve is retiring 

after many years with the ALCDSB.  He has held many different 

Caretaker, Maintenance and CUPE positions during his career.  

Darlene is retiring after working with the ALCDSB as a secretary since 

1994.  Darlene has worked at many locations over her career, 

including the Board Office, Adult Education, High School and now 

Elementary.  We wish all the best in your retirement Darlene & Steve!  

Congratulations to you both. 


